                                           St. Luke Men’s Club

                                   General Membership Meeting

July 17, 2006

1. Meeting called to order by Rico Silvas @ 7:20PM

2. Opening Prayer: Boy Scout Leaders Mr. & Mrs. Romo

3. New Members and Visitors were introduced: Vince Quijano and Jesse Deleon

4. Motion from the floor to suspend SLMC regular meeting by Alex Flores and Seconded by Pete Rangel.  Unanimous vote to suspend.

5. Donation checks ere then distributed to WGD Recipients.

6. Adjournment: 9:15pm

7. Closing Prayer provided by Ben Olenick
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Attachments: 

Treasurer’s Report

Entertainment Flyer
